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OLD BEAR CREEK ROAD PM 0.01 STORM DAMAGE REPAIR PROJECT 
 

The County of Santa Cruz Department of Public Works has announced that repairs on Old Bear Creek 

Road at Postmile 0.01 will begin Wednesday, September 16, 2020.  Work will be during the hours of 

7:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

Beginning Monday, September 21, 2020, full closures will occur during the hours of 8:30 a.m. to 

4:30 p.m. (with a lunch time opening of 12:00 p.m. to 12:30 p.m.), Monday through Friday.  

These delays and road closures are necessary for construction of soldier pile retaining wall and roadway 

improvements. 

Up-to-date information on County maintained roads in Santa Cruz County is available online at 

http://www.sccroadclosure.org/ .    
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PRESS RELEASE 
Date:  September 10, 2020  
Release:   Immediately 
Contacts    
County:  Katie Beach 
  (831) 345-4782 
  Katie.beach@santacruzcounty.us 
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